After five decades, AIJA will gather in the Middle East for its 2021 Half-Year November Conference.

As the world re-opens and moves towards the new normal and emerging new trends, the
conference will feature three tracks with multiple sessions running in parallel:

Ogier Partner Jennifer Fox will join a panel of experts during Track 1 of the conference. The panel
topic is “Brave New Insolvency World - The new GCC insolvency laws and how they facilitate
fraud and asset recovery claims”.

If you would like to connect with Jennifer during her trip to Dubai, please get in touch via the
details provided on the right.

For more information on the conference, please visit this link.


https://www.ogier.com/people/jennifer-fox
https://www.aija.org/en/event-detail/475

